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1 April 2009
Dear Valued Customer,

FWT is continually striving to improve the quality of our film products. We have made
great strides in improving the FWT-60 pouched film products by employing a new
Dosimeter Verification Apparatus (DVA) which detects film in a sealed pouch. This
device has been successful in preventing empty pouches in Packaging Lots it has been
used to inspect so far. Full implementation of this technology will be incorporated into
processing our next batch of FWT-60, Batch 1097. The use of the DVA will mean an
additional method for verifying the correct product configuration.

The pouch/label combination that shows the best reliability with the DVA is different
than the current pouch/label combination. We will be standardizing on a pouch size of
2.0”x 2.5” 0.D., 1.5” x 1.75” LD. pouch and new style label. Response testing of the
FWT-60 film in the new pouch shows equivalent quality with the old style pouch. Our
testing showed no change in response. However, we cannot test for the variety of
conditions our customers may encounter. We encourage you to conduct your own testing.
Please contact us for a supply of pouches that you may use for your testing.

The FWT-60-2P will no longer have a paper divider, but instead will have a film at each
interior corner of the pouch. (The FWT-60-3P will still use a paper separator and it will
not be able to use the new DVA.) The new label still contains the packaging lot number
and average thickness (333 50.5) for the product, but in a slightly different format and
with additional space if you wish to write on the label. A color coded strip provides easy
visual identification of the Batch.

The labeling on the pouches will look like the following:
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Batch 1097
333 50.5

Run:
Tote: Pos:

Use of the new pouch and label will commence with the release of the new batch, Batch
1097, and should not affect a new calibration. We will be happy to work with you to
qualify this new format.



In addition to the changes in pouches, we will be updating our pricing which will take

1.805.964.3615 for a current price list.

We value your business and appreciate the opportunity to supply the high quality
products you and your customers require. Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Scot A. Larson
Manager, Dosimetry Products



